Denver manager elected to SPEE board

Steve Gardner, managing senior vice president, was elected
to the board of directors of the Society of Petroleum Evaluation
Engineers in November. He took his seat in January 2021 for a
three-year term, concluding in December 2023.

Gardner manages the Ryder Scott Denver office, where he
conducts and supervises petroleum evaluations, audits and
process reviews of both upstream and midstream assets. He has
approximately 20 years of on- and offshore experience in petro-

leum engineering and has been
a member of SPEE since 2012.
“Steve has earned the recog-
nition and reputation among
SPEE members such that his
bid to join the board has been
successful,” said Guale Ramirez,
president at Ryder Scott.
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https://ryderscott.com/wp-content/uploads/Rs3rdQTR-July16th.pdf

